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Information Bulletin A.I. 2023-02 
 
ISSUED: January 26, 2023 
 
TO: All insurers, including Facility Association, transacting the business of 

automobile insurance in the province of Newfoundland and Labrador 
 
SUBJECT:  2023 Health Levy  
 
The Government of Newfoundland and Labrador assesses an annually adjusted amount to industry 
to cover the cost of health services provided to victims of automobile accidents. The annual levy 
is set as a dollar amount per insured vehicle and is reset annually. 
 
The Board hereby advises that the health levy provision to be included in rate filings for 2023 is 
set at $26.24 per vehicle.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter please contact Mr. Ryan Oake, Manager of 
Insurance, at roake@pub.nl.ca . 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary 
 


